Chris O'Brien

L

From: Bridget Garrity <blgarrity79@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 1:12 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Pass House Bill #5473

Good afternoon,

As we sit on the precipice of the unknown in our country, YOU can do something to help YOUR constituents of Rhode
Island, and pass HB5473. It is high time that we tax the rich equally as we do the working class. Help set a precedent in
the country by fairly and equitably taxing those that earn over $750,000, the average Rhode Islander makes less than
10% of that figure ($66k) a year. There are 404 people paid by the state that would fall under this new bill. | think it's
high time that those we pay as tax payers, have to pay their fair share of taxes as well.

PLEASE PASS HOUSE BILL 5473
Bridget Garrity

508-813-3785
blgarrity79@gmail.com



